
May 30, 2023

Dear Cassie,
 
Travelers United recently gave us a copy of a complaint, filed in court and served on 
you last year, in certain legal proceedings against you. As the complaint made multiple 
references to Guinness World Records, we were disappointed that you had not brought 
it to our attention yourself.
 
In light of the complaint, we now demand that you immediately cease and desist from 
making or publishing, in any form and anywhere in the world, any representations 
concerning your Guinness World Records titles, except representations that, between 
24 July 2015 and 2 February 2017, you held the Guinness World Records title for The 
fastest time to visit all sovereign countries (female) and the Guinness World Records 
title for The fastest time to visit all sovereign countries. We consider all other 
representations you have made, or may wish to make, concerning Guinness World 
Record titles to be false and misleading, and we reserve our rights against you in that 
regard. Without limiting our rights, we are unprepared to consider your applications to 
us in connection with further record attempts unless you have given us a written 
undertaking to cease and desist, and we are satisfied that you have in fact ceased and 
desisted, as we have demanded.
 
We will regard you as having no objections to our disclosing this demand to Travelers 
United unless you or your attorneys tell me otherwise in writing within 7 days.  
 
Best,   
 
Mathew Alderson
Global Head of Legal
 


